
 December, 2021 

NTT Advanced Technology Corporation  

Global Business Headquarters  

Optical Products Business Unit 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice: AR-10 

 

Dear Valued Customer 

 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage of our products. 

This notice serves as a formal notice that NTT Advanced Technology Corporation will be 

discontinuing the optical connector characteristics measuring instrument, AR-10 due to 

specification obsolescence and decreased demand. 

The product will be discontinued as of March 31, 2022(or when total inventory is consumed by 

orders).  The repair/calibration service will continue until March, 31, 2029. 

 

We would like to request that you circulate this guidance to any affected departments within 

your company that may need to be notified with this information. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Memo 

 

（１） Affected products：AR-10 

 

（２） Date for last order acceptance：March 31, 2022 

   ※The sales will stop if the current stock is sold. 

 

（３） Date for last calibration service：March, 31, 2029 

※If it is difficult to procure parts, we will not be able to repaire. 

 

 


